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Letter No NU/CHQ/03/Kerala Dated 09-05-2017

To,
The Director (HR)
BSNL Corporate Office,
New Delhi-110001

R/Madam,

Sub:-Request for withdrawing the fee levied for the Telecom Technician LICE to

be held on 09-07-2017.

Ref:- Letter No. 7-3/2016 Rectt. Dated 05-04-2017.

With reference to the letter cited above BSNL management has decided to
conduct the Telecom Technician LICE to be held on 09-07-2017. In this connection it
has been directed to collect examination fee for Rs. 750/- for the OC/OBC and
Rs. 500/- for the SC/ST candidate respectively. In this regard it is also pointed out that
DOT/BSNL has not collected any examination fee for the Telecom Technician LICE so
far. It is also pointed out that the expenditure for conducting the exam will be meager

as the number of candidates who are going to appear the exam are less.

By considering the above said facts it is requested that the decision for levying
fee for the TT LICE may please be propped which will be a great blessing for the basic
cadre in our company.

With regards

Yours Sincerely

e

(K-.J\a%%%kash)
General Secretary

Copy to- G. M. (SR) BSNL CO for information please




